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Key actions arising from the Survivors Support Group meeting held on 27 September 2016

	Activity
	Action
	By Whom
	Timescale

	Developing closer links with GPs
	Evaluation report on the first three GP Practice Learning Events received. Very positive feedback about the events with over 300 staff attending.  Further events planned for 2017.
	Health and victims / survivors 
	Ongoing

	Input into Social Work Training
	A very positive response from the leads for social work training at Nottingham University and Nottingham Trent University regarding the involvement of victims and survivors. Preliminary meeting to be arranged.
	Nottinghamshire County Council
	January 2017

	Assurance that children’s homes have changed
	Proposals to be tabled at the next meeting to be held on 22 November 2016.
	Nottinghamshire County Council
	22 November 2017

	Whistle Blowing policies
	Briefing note detailing the City and County Councils’ ‘whistle blowing’ policies was circulated at the meeting.  An electronic copy of the briefing note will be circulated with the notes of the meeting.
	Nottinghamshire County Council
	22 November 2017

	Updating of historic children’s homes published on the LA’s websites
	Revised draft list to be circulated to victims and survivors for final review.
	Nottinghamshire County Council
	November 2017

	Support services for victims and survivors 
	A proposal being considered by the Historical Abuse Strategic Management Group for a resource to ensure that services meet the needs of victims and survivors was outlined.  Further update to be provided at the next meeting.
	Nottingham City Council / Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner
	22 November 2017


Date for the next Survivors’ Support Group Meeting:
Tuesday 31 January 2017, Committee Room B, County Hall (16.00 to 17.30)

Questions about the Survivors Support Group?
If you would like to find out more about the Survivors Support Group, or have any questions please e-mail: cfcs.director@nottscc.gov.uk
